
 

 

 

 
 
 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

 

The April 28, 2015  
Planning Commission Meeting 

has been cancelled due to a 
City Council special meeting.   

 
Please see the April 28, 2015  

City Council Agenda  
  

 
 

Sherwood City Hall 
22560 SW Pine Street 
Sherwood, OR  97140 

http://www.sherwoodoregon.gov/citycouncil/page/city-council-special-meeting

